City Attorney's Communication #2020-339
December 19, 2019

TO: Russell Ketchem, Solid Waste Manager
FROM: Jill R. Mesojedec, FRP, Paralegal

VIA: Mark E. Berman, City Aitorney%

RE: Ordinance — Contract for Disaster Debris Recovery Services
T.F.R. Enterprises, Inc.

As requested in your memorandum of December 17, 2019, the following form of Ordinance,
relative to the above-referenced matter, has been prepared and is attached:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A CONTRACT FOR DISASTER DEBRIS
RECOVERY SERVICES BETWEEN THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH AND T.F.R. ENTERPRISES, INC,;
PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free contact me if [ may be of further assistance.
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